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March 11, 2020 

 

Dubai Hookah Lounge 

Jacqueline Lagrone   

607 6th Street 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Jacqueline Lagrone 

815 8th Street Apt. M-19 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Dear Ms. Lagrone:  

 

Please be informed that the Public Safety and Licensing Committee of the Common Council of the City of 

Racine have cancelled the upcoming meeting on Tuesday March 24, 2020 at 5:30 PM. A follow up letter will be 

mailed to you with an update with a new date and time for the next Public Safety and Licensing Committee.  

 

It is important that the Agent appears to speak on behalf of the business. 

 

Please be informed that the AGENTS APPEARANCE IN MANDATORY and failure to appear may result in 

a suspension or revocation of your license. 

 

If you have any questions, please call our office at 636-9171. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Amber Pfeiffer 

Assistant Clerk 
 


